
EV Charging Rates Design

Steps Towards Establishing a Policy Statement



Commission Order
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In response to an earlier filed petition, the 
Commission issued an Order on November 10, 2022, 
which was entered as final on December 1, 2022.  
That Order  required the following of Commission 
staff:

• Establishment of an EV charging rates design 
working group

• Filing of the working group’s recommendations on 
this topic

• Drafting an Order addressing the disposition of the 
original petition



Working Group Meetings
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Commission staff convened two working group 
meetings. The working group consisted of 106 
members with diverse interests:

January 25, 2023
• At this meeting, Synapse Energy provided an overview of 

their study that was recently completed on this topic.  
Commission provided an overview of requirements, 
expectations and timeline to provide recommendations to 
the Commission.

February 16, 2023
• At the request of the working group, Commission staff 

coordinated presentations by PECO and Duquesne Light 
Company staff on their respective EV pilots that the 
Commission had approved.



Working Group 
Recommendations
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• Over approximately a four-week period, Commission 
staff compiled recommendations from working group 
members.

• A draft report of those recommendations was 
provided to the working group on March 16.  The final 
report was provided to the Commissioners on March 
30.  The document was filed at Docket P-2022-
3030743 and posted to the Commission’s EV website.

• The final report contains 25 recommendations that the 
working group suggests should be incorporated into a 
policy statement supporting the establishment of an 
EV charging rates

https://www.puc.pa.gov/electricity/electric-vehicles/


Next Steps
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Consistent with the Order, Commission staff will 
prepare an order to address the original petition’s 
request for a Policy Statement will separately draft 
a Policy Statement regarding electric vehicle rate 
design by June 1, 2023.
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Contact Information

Joe Sherrick

Supervisor, Policy & Planning

Bureau of Technical Utility Services

josherrick@pa.gov

(717) 787-5369


